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Dear Senator Roblan;

I urge you to support SB 892 so that we citizens of Oceanside can have advance notification of aerial spraying of
pesticides.

Notification is important for two reasons:

1) our water district can make appropriate decisions to protect our health;

2) I can protect my granddaughter who is highly immune deficient now as she undergoes chemo and radiation for a
brain tumor.

Thank you for being willing to protect us.

Meg Eastman Thompson
1315 Tillamook AV
Oceanside, OR 97134
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